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Dear all, 
 
Eid Mubarak to all those celebrating today. On behalf of everyone at St John's, I 
hope you have had a lovely day celebrating with family and friends. This week, 
the Wizard of Oz rehearsals have got under way and the scenery and costumes 
are starting to be prepped. Details regarding tickets will be shared next week. 
Keep your eye out for this. Also, this week some of our Key Stage 2 children 
represented us at an orienteering event. Well done to everyone who participated 
and had a great time! 
 
Attendance has slightly dropped to 92.7% this week. Over the next few weeks 
lets improve this to get it back over 93%. 
 
Have a great weekend everyone, 
 
Mr Blackburn. 

SEND: 
 
Ofsted and the CQC (Care Quality Commission) are commencing their joint 
inspection of Kirklees Local Area Partnership’s provision for children and 
young people with special educational needs. 
The inspectors want to know about the help and support that children and 
young people with SEND get. All parents of SEND children should have been 
contacted by the end of today with a link to express your views. If you feel 
your child does have SEND needs but you have not received the link then 
please contact the school office at the earliest opportunity next week so you 
can share your views. 
 
 
 

Staffing Update: 
 
Unfortunately, MacPhail, who has worked with children in the outdoors and 
in class, is no longer working at St John's as he has moved on to pastures 
new. We wish him all the best in his new role. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your 

diaries: 

 

Non uniform day 

in exchange for a 

donation of 

chocolate/sweets 

– Friday 20th 

June   

 

EY & KS1 Sports 

Day – Thursday 

26th June at 

1.30pm 

 

KS2 Sports Day – 

Friday 27th June 

at 1.30pm 

 

Transition Day – 

Tuesday 1st July 

 

Summer Fayre – 

Friday 11th July 

PM 

 

Discos – WC 

Monday 14th July 

 

Picnic Day – 

Friday 18th July 

PM 

 

School Closes – 

Friday 18th July 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer Production - Wizard of Oz: 
 
A reminder to Key Stage 2 parents; there will be two performances of The 
Wizard of Oz. One during the school day and one on an evening. Please can 
we all try and keep the evening date free - it would be a shame for your child 
to miss out on it at the last minute after all their hard work and enjoyment. 
This applies to all children - actors and singers. We will be holding 2 
performances, both in church on the stage. The first performance will be 
Wednesday 9th July at 6pm and then Thursday 10th July at 2pm.  
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